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The West Africa Network for Peacebuilding Nigeria on behalf of its over 300 member
organisations spread across the six geo political zone wishes to express deepest concern and
dismay at the recent unprovoked attack on the people of Dogo Na Hauwa Community of Jos
South Local Government Area, Plateau State. An attack reported to have been perpetuated in
the early hours of Sunday 7th of March 2010 by suspected hoodlums. This unfortunate incident
recorded a reported cumulative death of over 300 women and children making it the highest
occurrence of gender related death at a single incident in the history of violent conflicts with
ethno-religious undertones in northern Nigeria.

  

To read full publication download  file

  

 1 / 1


